School Council Meeting Spring #1 14.01.16

All members In attendance

Children’s ideas

(The action points from the meeting are in RED)

We have £300 to spend on new playground equipment which we will order following on
from the last meeting.

Year 6 Prefects are going to lead play and train Year 5 children to take over after half term.
We need to name the new hut-go away and ask people for the name.

Christy suggested some new ice packs-to ask Heather to order two.

Mrs Kerrell explained that the project for the school last year was to improve the library and
this year it is to improve the Butterfly Garden.

We also will be ordering new ICT equipment.

William asked about being able to colour at playtime and Mrs Kerrell will look in to ordering
new benches.

We have agreed that we will revamp the bench area too when we look at the butterfly
garden.

Members have suggested planting flowers and shrubs around the new hut.

We have decided to write a letter to the house next door to ask for our balls back (William
and Harvey Balls Back)

Members have suggested that we block off the area behind the PE sheds for Safety.
Members have suggested that they change the combination on the lock.

Mrs Kerrell’s question:

We have a whole school day out:
KS1-Zoo

KS2-Duxford

Rosie and Jay to ask Year 3 for vote

Stewart and Christy to write to the Parish Council and invite them to a meeting.
Mrs Kerrell will order the new equipment for the playground.
We have agreed that we will meet once per month.

Next Meeting will be Tuesday 2" February 2016 2.30pm






